Appendix 3 - Feedback from Overview and Scrutiny Committees

Provided below is the Feedback from the respective Overview and Scrutiny
Committees held In January 2020.

e |t was highlighted at the Housing Overview and Scrutiny meeting that the
wording around the Inflation increase was incorrect and was later amended.

Please note extracts from the minutes in relation to the Fees and Charges items from Overview and
Scrutiny Committees were not available at the time of writing this report.



